
Electrically-powered scooters, skateboards and 
other wheeled riding devices MAY be carried on the 
bus PROVIDED that they can be kept in a location that 
will not interfere with the safe operation of the bus 
or where they do not block the aisle or doors.

Fuel-powered wheeled riding devices are
NOT ALLOWED on board the bus at any time.

If a customer attempts to board the bus with a 
device that is in violation of this policy, the driver 
must politely inform the customer of the policy.  If 
customer persists and refuses to abide by the policy, 
the driver must continue in service but advise 
Dispatch of the issue so that a Supervisor or LAPD 
can meet the bus to handle the situation.
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